VILLA
APPALACCIA

— WINERY —

Hello Friends of the Villa! We're excited to welcome you back to Villa Appalaccia.

We will open this Saturday, March 13th following the safety protocols set forth by the CDC and
Commonwealth of Virginia (and yes, facemasks are required inside). Our tasting room will be
closed for now, but you can still enjoy our wine onsite by the glass or bottle. Our covered porch
and outside dining areas are always fun options (remember to dress for the weather). As
always, we will be serving our famous bread & cheese plates and hummus plates prepared
fresh from our kitchen.

To remind you, Villa Appalaccia is open Wednesday through Friday 11-5, Saturday 11-6 and
Sunday 12-4:30.

Live Music Saturdays and Pizza Sundays will begin again in May; check our website,
FaceBook, and Instagram for updates.

As more people are vaccinated we hope to reopen without restrictions in the near future, until

then we will follow the Governor’s recommendations. We have a lot to look forward to this year
so let’s get back outside and start having fun again; we’ve missed you!

Cheers,

Tim & Julie Block
Villa Appalaccia Winery


http://www.villaappalaccia.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Winery-Vineyard/Villa-Appalaccia-Winery-614349652295174/
https://www.instagram.com/villaappalaccia/?hl=en

